
 

MERIDIAN TOWNSHIP 
Land Preservation Advisory Board  
 
 

TO: Land Preservation Advisory Board Members 
 
 Julie Brixie 
 Roland Harmes  
 Frank Hatfield 
 Jon Mayes 
 Robert Rusch 
 Margo Smith 
 Mark Stephens 
  
FROM: James Kielbaso, Chair 
 
DATE:  September 4, 2015  
 
In lieu of the September meeting, the Land Preservation Advisory Board Members will be 
conducting a site visit of the Hubbel Land Preserve on Wednesday, September 9.  
Members will meet at the Meridian Township Service Center, 2100 Gaylord C Smith Court, 
Haslett, at 6 pm.   
 
This is a discussion/site tour event and although a quorum of the Land Preservation 
Advisory Board may be present, there will be no decisions made at this time.   
 
Tour Date, Time, Location: 

• Wednesday, September 9, 2015 at 6 pm 
      Hubbel Preserve 

• Location: Okemos Road approximately ½ mile north of Grand River Avenue and north of 
railroad crossing 

• Area: 57.66 acres 

• Year Acquired: 2003 

• Purchase Price: Donation 

• Description: Mixed deciduous lowland forest and shrub-scrub upland  

• Floodplain Acreage: 51.76 

• See Attachments 
 

  
cc: Frank Walsh 
 Derek Perry 
 Mark Kieselbach 
 LuAnn Maisner 
 Jane Greenway 
 Clerk’s Office 
 Bulletin Board 
 HOM-TV Generator 
 Website  
 
  

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Meridian Township Park 
Commission by writing or calling the following: Township Manager Frank Walsh, 5151 Marsh Road, Okemos, MI  
48864-1198 (517-853-4250) - Ten days notice required. 


